BY E-MAIL
File No.271/2022
14.06.2023

M/s.Konica Minolta Business Solutions India Pvt. Ltd.,

          
E-Mail Id.: <arun.ghosh@konicaminolta.com>
  Dear Mr.Arun Kumar Ghosh,

1.
I have already referred to the provisions contained in the 2013 communication with regard to import of goods for testing / demonstration purposes (Paragraph 9 of my mail sent on 03.06.2023). Subsequently, 2021 order has been issued as mentioned in Paragraph 8 of my above mail and DGFT Notification No.50/2015-2020 dated 08.01.2019 also has been issued (Paragraph 10 of my above mail). In terms of this notification, the notified goods will be permitted for import subject to registration with BIS or a specific letter from the Ministry of Electronics and Information Technology for a particular consignment. 
2.
In the light of above, subsequent notification issued by the DGFT in terms of the Foreign Trade Policy will be applicable and not the earlier instructions contained in the Ministry of Communications and Information Technology’s Letter dated 18.12.2013.

Regards,

S.MURUGAPPAN
Sm/er                         

Disclaimer:- The above opinion is provided based on the information and documents made available to us by the company M/s.Konica Minolta Business Solutions India Pvt. Ltd., and further based on the laws and rules prevalent as on date and the understanding of such provisions by the author and is meant for the private use of the person to whom it is provided without assuming any liability for any consequential action taken based on the views expressed here.

